
 

 

 
 
October 25, 2019 
 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
Suite 200, 1801 Hollis Street 
Halifax, NS 
Canada, B3J 3N4 
 
Attention: Mr. Mike Atkinson 

Regional Director-Atlantic 
 

Hus. Doc. No.: HUS-CEA-ED-LTR-00009 
 
RE: Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency (“CEAA”) review of the Husky Exploration Drilling 

Project (henceforth the Jeanne d’Arc Basin Exploration Drilling Project) relating to EL 1151(A) 
 
Husky Oil Operation Limited (“Husky”) confirms that it has collaborated with ExxonMobil Canada Ltd. 
(“ExxonMobil”) in drafting Exxon’s letter document number 43350.14 (the “Response Letter”).  Husky 
confirms that it participated in the drafting and agrees with the responses and information set out in the 
Response Letter.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the transmittal, please contact the undersigned at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HUSKY OIL OPERATIONS LIMITED 

 
Steve Bettles 
 
cc: Amanda Park, CEAA  

Steve Edwards, ExxonMobil 
 Sharon Hiscock, ExxonMobil 
 Rhiannon Davies, ExxonMobil 
 Gareth Igloliorte, Husky 
 Nick Crosbie, Husky 
 Cathy Mandville, Husky 
 Colleen McConnell, Husky 

<Original signed by>




